
 
 

 
Junglinster, 17th November 2023 

 
 
 

To close the 30th Anniversary festivities, the President Jean Weidert  
 

is pleased to invite you to the 
 

Christmas Concert 
December 10th 2023 at 4.30 p.m. 

 

Violin and Piano Recital 

by 

Natalia van der Mersch et Natalia Kovalzon 
 

Violinist Natalia van der Mersch wil l  play on a Guarneri  del Gesù .  
This exceptional instrument wi l l  be presented by Mr Stephan Jansen. 

 
Program:  

 
Mozart, Dvořák, Bartók, Massenet, Wieniawski  

 

A Cocktail and the traditional Christmas Tea will follow the concert. 
 

The concert is free to members of the club.  
Non-members are welcome, ticket price with Christmas Tea: 25 €, children free 

 
 

Registrations until December 1st 2023 per e-mail mailing@golfdeluxembourg.lu 
 

 
  

The dramatic and murderous conflicts around the world, which are 
causing appalling and unbearable suffering to the children are 
prompting us to appeal to a donation towards Unicef Luxembourg on 
the account Post Luxembourg LU38 1111 0000 1818 0000 CCPLLULL, or 
by Payconiq quoting "Donation Concert de Noël Golf de Luxembourg". 

 



 
 

U s e f u l  i n f o r m a t i o n  
 
 

1) Annual Winter Closing and Re-opening 
 

The Golf will be closed from Saturday December 23rd, 2023. 
Reopening of the golf on Thursday February 1st, 2024. 
 
The "Indoor Golf" room will already be accessible from Monday January 8th, 2024, for training and 
golf games on the simulators (reservation required online www.golfschool.lu). 

 
 

2) The restaurant will be closed during the Winter break 
 
Closed from Saturday, December 23rd 2023.  
Reopening of the restaurant on Thursday, February 15th 2024.  
 
 

3) Caddie-room cleaning 
 
Since all facilities of the Golf course as well as the buildings will be locked during the above-
mentioned period, you are kindly requested to: 

 

-  Empty all the wire cages of the caddie-room before December 22nd, 2023, as they need a thorough 
cleaning by our staff. Please leave the closed lock on the open door of the cage. 

 

-  Remove all personal belongings you might need during this period out of the lockers of the 
changing-room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of the entire Golf and Restaurant team, we would like to express our warmest 
wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Year 2024 filled with success, good health, and 

memorable golfing pleasures. 


